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PRESS RELEASE

High Commission of India organised a business seminar titled “India-Global Service Provider: Opportunities and Challenges” at the Port Moresby Chamber of Commerce & Industry on 17th December, 2013.  A number of businessmen, officials from various Departments and mediapersons attended the seminar.   Different services including  IT&IT Enabled Services, Education, Technical personnel for mining, hydrocarbon sectors, Medical & Medical Tourism, etc. were discussed.


Mr. Ron Seddon, President of the Chamber of Commerce & Industry, in his welcome remarks mentioned of the great strides made by India’s Services sector.  

High Commissioner Dr. A.M. Gondane, in his keynote address, dwelt upon the development of Services sector in India and  emergence of India as a world class service provider over the years. He stated that India was capable of providing best possible services at a fraction of the cost demanded by other countries.  India’s services, including ITES, Medical tourism, education, entertainment, hospitality and human resources development were much in demand because of professionalism and expertise developed over the last six decades.  Papua New Guinea can avail of these services because of the excellent political relations between the two countries; engagement at this stage of PNG’s development is desirable since demand for these services would not only increase domestically in India but across the globe in the years to come.


Mr. Mohan Singh, Chief Inspector of Mines, Government of PNG, gave a detailed presentation  on the mining sector in PNG, which is managed by expatriate professionals like himself.   He explained about the various high class Indian institutions, one of which he is an alumnus, in the mining sector in India and called on Papua New Guineans to take advantage of training in institutions to take control  of its mining industry.


Mr. Bernard George, Director of Next International, spoke on the emergence  of India as a leader in IT and IT enabled services.  He elaborated on India’s IT capabilities and called on PNG institutions to take advantage of the comparatively cost-effective IT services.


Prof. Subba Rao, Pro-Vice Chancellor, PNG University, elaborated on the Indian education system, its effective implementation, its high class institutions such as IIMs, IITs, IIITs etc. and asked Papua New Guineans to consider going for higher studies in India.  He gave a comparative cost analysis for studying in India and other countries.  He said that doubts about quality of education in India are unfounded as the products of these institutions are manning the top positions all over the world. 


Dr. Paul Alexander, Medical Director of Pacific International Hospital, talked about  India’s excellent medical institutions.  He elaborated on the services in the medical and medical tourism sector  offered by  India’s health industry  and urged Papua New Guineans to avail of the excellent and cost effective medical facilities available in India.


The detailed power point presentations of very high quality by the panelists were appreciated by one and all which contained very relevant information as well as projection for the future growth of Services Sector in India.
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